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Subject: TCEQ Response to our July 17 Le5er

Date: Wednesday, August 19, 2020 at 8:51:27 PM Central Daylight Time

From: WLM Gary Westbrook

CC: Barbara Boulware-Wells, Steve Young, Elaine Gerren, Ralph Sifuentes, Bobby Bazan, Doug Box,

Post Oak Savannah GCD

BCC: Steven Wise, Tommy Tietjen, Lee Alford, Bob Wilson, Jay Wilder, Sidney Youngblood, Becky

Goetsch, Sidney Youngblood, Ed Savage, Dana McClaren, D McClaren, Sidney Youngblood,

Ward Roddam

AGachments: Response_to_POSGCD_7-17-20_le5er.pdf

Hello Directors,

Please see a5ached the TCEQ Response to our July 17 le5er. President Youngblood, myself, and Barbara are

now in discussions on next steps in the process of compleZng our invesZgaZons for consideraZon by the

Board.

 

Sincerely,

Gary Westbrook

General Manager

Post Oak Savannah GCD

Office: 512-455-9900    Cell: 979-571-5761

Fax: 512-455-9909    Website: www.posgcd.org

 


